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06/05/2017

Dear Mavericks High Parents and Students:

We have some exciting news to share with you about our school. The board of
governance has voted to change our school name for the 2017-2018 school year. Our
proposed new name is C. G. Bethel High School. A lot of thought and consideration
has gone into changing our name to better embody the community that we are in. We
want the history behind the new names to embraced by all.

Should you have any questions or concerns about the new name, please contact my
office at the number below.

Once again, thanks for being a part of our educational family.

Sincerely,

Principal
786-629-7053

Mavericks High Schoal of North Miami Dade
16150 NE 17 Avenue, North Miami Beach, FL 33162




